
Darren Ball <darrenbll649@gmail.com>

Confirmation Letter - Non Compliance with Mandatory Vaccination Directive


Darren Ball <darrenbll649@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 27, 2021 at 8:06 PM
To: Cindy Smith <cindy.smith@stawellgoldmines.com>

  Hi Cindy

Thanks for your correspondence regarding SGM vaccine mandate policy.

Whilst I am not refusing the covid vaccine there are many considerations to be made before committing to an
experimental medical procedure.
I also request the following information be provided to aid in my decision moving forward.

1. Can you confirm SGM has carried out a risk assessment that a unvaccinated person is a threat and poses more
risk than a vaccinated person?

2. Can SGM provide substantial scientific evidence to prove vaccines are safe, effective and necessary?

Thanks
Darren Ball
[Quoted text hidden]


